
******** ******** ******** ******** HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR READERSHAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR READERSHAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR READERSHAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL OUR READERS    ********************************    

 

Seaton Ross Times 
January 2017 

    

Seaton Ross Village Hall 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Seaton Ross Parish Council 
 

The next Parish Council meetings will be on 24h February and 31st March at 7.30pm in the 

village hall.  Agendas and minutes for the meetings go on the Parish noticeboard and on the website 

http://www.seatonrossparishcouncil.org.uk.  Members of the public are welcome to attend.  If 

they wish to speak briefly on any topic at the beginning of the meeting they should email the clerk 

at seatonrosspc@gmail.com giving plenty of notice.  Members of the public are not entitled to 

speak during the formal meeting.   The precept will increase by 5% in 2017.  

150 CLUB 

Prizes are drawn on the last Saturday 

of each month from April onwards. 

Tickets cost £12 per year.  Please 

contact Anna Sheldon 318602 for 

tickets and information.   

 

Monthly Prizes – 1 at £25, 1 at £20, 2 

at £10 

November Bonus Prizes – 1 at £100, 1 

at £50, 1 at £20, plus more depending 

on how many club members we have. 

 

December Winners: 

Ms J White /Mr & Mrs C Brockhouse  

Mrs J Macfarlane /Mrs S Douthwaite  

 

Social Saturday & Book Swap   

28th January  

 
 

10am to 12 noon.  Look out for posters for details  

Village Hall Committee Meeting: 

24th January and 21st February - 7.30pm  

All Welcome 

VILLAGE HALL REFURBISHMENT 
CLOSED FROM MONDAY 6TH FEBRUARY, RE-OPENING MONDAY 20TH FEBRUARY 

 
Phase 1 (Now): Refurbishment of Kitchen + Appliances - Courtesy of Howdens Joinery Co. 

 Refurbishment of ladies toilets * 
Phase 2 (Later): Refurbishment of mens toilets and replacement of heaters * 

 
*funded by fund raising events, fees and donations 

The Ladies Group Meetings 

 

7 February: Beetle Drive at Jenny Gardham’s, 2pm.  

7 March: Skincare for the mature lady at the Village 

Hall, 2pm 

For more details: Christine (319533)/Anne (318555) 

 

25th February
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DOG MEET AND GREET 
 

 
Any make or model!  

Meetings on 12 January and  

11 February 

Meet at Chapel Farm  

See posters for details 

Seaton Ross Playing Fields Association 

 “POP UP PUB” 

                          
Friday 3rd February 7pm onwards 

@ the Village Hall 
  Fundraiser for the Playing Fields. We hope you 

can all come along and make it an enjoyable evening! 
 

St Edmund’s Church 

 
Church services  
For services and contact details for the Vicar 
see http://seatonross.org.uk/st-edmunds-
church/ or the church noticeboard.   We 
were delighted to welcome so many people 
to our carol service. 
 

Remembrance Tree 
The purchase of remembrance ribbons for 
the tree raised £255 to support Cancer 
Research. 
 

Church Flowers & Cleaning rota 

If anyone is willing to help (usually twice a 
year) or would like to find out more please 
ring Jane 318411 
 
York Minster Parish passes 
Give free entry to the Minster. The parish 
has been given 10 adult passes.  If you 
would like to borrow one to visit the 
Minster please ring Jane 218411 

 

Submissions for next issue to be sent to 
seatonrosstimes@gmail.com by 10th February 

2017 

 
 

BUS SERVICE UPDATE 
Changes to bus services from 1 April.  EYRC has decided 
the subsidised 195 service will cease.  Instead, Pocklington 
MiBus (a dial a ride service) will run on Tuesdays to 
Pocklington and on Thursdays to Sutton on Derwent where 
passengers will swap to the 196 from Aughton to complete 
the journey to York.   There is still some consultation to be 
held with East Yorkshire Motor Services but this seems 
unlikely to change anything.  The times are to be confirmed. 
 
                           

“OPEN HALL” ON THE LAST FRIDAY OF THE MONTH 

IS HAVING A BREAK. THE HOMESPUN CEILIDH BAND 

WOULD LIKE TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT  

 

VILLAGE SALT BINS 
There are 5 salt bins through the village, near junctions and 
bends.  If you live near one and it is frosty it would be very 
helpful if you could scatter some of the contents.  The 
green ones belong to ERYC, the yellow ones to Seaton 
Ross PC which is responsible for filling those. 

CONSIDERATE DOG OWNERS 
Please consider others and ensure that your canine 
friend(s) don’t cause a nuisance to other villagers with 
noise, like constant barking.  
 

7 May 
Open Gardens 

 
If you would like to 

“open” your garden for 
the enjoyment of others 
contact Davina (318970). 

You don’t need to be 
Monty Don!! 
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